
A cooperative endeavor between the Louisiana Department of Revenue & the Louisiana Attorney General�s Office

Date of Notice:

NOTICE OF DELINQUENT DEBT

Original Owner of Debt: Dept. of Public Safety � Office of Motor Vehicles

This letter serves as a formal notice that your delinquent debt has been officially turned over to the Louisiana Office
of Debt Recovery (ODR) for collection. As a result of this referral, ODR has added a collection fee of 25% to your
previous debt balance. Your current debt balance is shown above.

Payment in full is due immediately. If full payment is not received, ODR is permitted by state law to use any
collection tools necessary, including but not limited to: levying or seizing your bank accounts, garnishing your
wages, offsetting your state tax refund, offsetting your federal and/or state vendor payments, suspending your
driver�s license, and/or hunting and fishing licenses and recommendation to suspend professional licenses. A list of
Louisiana Statutes pertaining to the setup of ODR and the use of these tools is listed on the back of the page.

There is a complete list of payment methods for OMV debt listed on the back of this letter. If making a payment in
person, please bring this letter with you. In addition to payment, there may be OMV compliance documentation
needed to clear an OMV suspension and/or revocation. For further information, you can check your driver license
status at www.expresslane.org or you may contact OMV directly at 225 925 6146.

Please note: Money collected through the use of offsets as well as payments sent directly to ODR, may take up to
60 days to reflect on your debt balance shown in the OMV system. Immediate clearance of your driver�s license
due to a DPS debt will require a full payment of your debt balance as shown in the OMV system. OMV will refund
any overpayment to you once the balance reconciliations between the data systems at OMV and ODR are
complete. All funds collected by OMV will be credited on your account with ODR.

If you have previously paid this liability, please contact the Louisiana Office of Motor Vehicles.

Sincerely,

The Louisiana Office of Debt Recovery

State of Louisiana
PO Box 3315
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70821

Referred Amount:
ODR Fee:

Current Balance:

JOHN P SAFETY
P.O. BOX 64886
BATON ROUGE, LA 70896-4886

$525.00
$131.25

$656.25

2015-12-131
1

DL#  009999999 Cancelation #  2 Customer ID #  009999999-000009




